Quality Improvement Strategy PRA Comment and Response
CMS received one comment from America’s Health Insurance Plans (AHIP) during the 30 day public comment period for the Quality Improvement Strategy Implementation Plan, Progress Report, and Modification Summary Supplement (QIS form) which closed on 10/26/20. AHIP’s comment is summarized below, in addition to CMS’ response.

Comment:
AHIP’s comment from 10/19/20 expressed support and appreciate for CMS separating the QIS form into three separate components to streamline data submission and reduce issuer burden. AHIP also suggested that CMS change the QIS form submission deadline until after final HEDIS data is available to allow for more complete and final data. 

RESPONSE:
[bookmark: _GoBack]The QIS submission deadlines are part of the broader QHP certification process timelines which the QIS program must align with and therefore cannot be adjusted. CMS will continue to encourage issuers to submit preliminary data in initial submissions, and update data in the final QIS submission.

